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CENTRALE BANK VAN ARUBA

“Nos Cartera y Nos Finansa”
Press release

The Centrale Bank van Aruba (CBA) is currently conducting the survey “Nos Cartera y
Nos Finansa” and would like to announce that the survey period will be extended by
one week. This survey will continue until September 22, 2013.

The CBA would like to thank the Aruban community for its cooperation and
hopes that it will continue to participate in this survey, which will help identify
potential problem areas and vulnerable groups within the Aruban community, and
will contribute towards a more effective policy formulation and implementation with
respect to the financial position of households.

For further information, please contact Mr. Giantcarlo Croes, Economist at the
Research Department of the CBA and also project leader of this survey, at tel.
5252162 or via e-mail: g.g.croes@cbaruba.org.
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